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                        27th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Year 8 Kindness Day- Tuesday 4th March 
 
I am writing to give you a brief update of our upcoming RAK Day. Fareham Academy’s Personal 
Development Learning Curriculum embraces the challenges of supporting young people to lead happy 
and successful adult lives through enabling them to make informed choices and decisions. We aim to 
equip students to make confident decisions when facing risks, challenges and complex situations. Our 
curriculum supports and prepares students for their responsibilities and experiences of adult life. 
 
The themes the students will be exploring on the Kindness RAK Day are: 
 
School Mural Project – Students will take part in a creative and thought-provoking project focused on 
respect, fairness, and equality. This initiative will encourage students to think critically about the world 
around them and explore how we can all contribute to a society built on mutual respect. 
At the heart of this project is the idea that everyone deserves to be treated fairly and with respect—
values that are central to both British law and fundamental human rights. Through this experience, 
students will: 

● Discuss real-world issues related to fairness, equality, and respect for others. 
● Explore how art can be a powerful way to communicate important messages. 
● Work together to develop ideas that reflect their own values and beliefs. 

 
Students will collaborate in teams to design a street art mural that promotes a message of fairness 
and respect. The winning design will be transformed into a permanent mural at the school, created 
with the help of professional street artist Samo! 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Sargeant 
Head of Personal Development Learning 
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